
 

 

WEDNESDAY: TREASURER WOODEN JOINS 
LEGISLATIVE LEADERS TO URGE PASSAGE OF 

PROPOSED UNCLAIMED PROPERTY PROGRAM 
UPGRADES 

Hartford, CT - On Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 12:30PM, State Treasurer Shawn T. 
Wooden will be joined by Speaker Matt Ritter (D-Hartford), Majority Leader Jason Rojas (D-
East Hartford, Manchester), and other legislative leaders to urge passage of Senate Bill 379, 
An Act Implementing the Treasurer's Recommendations Concerning the Unclaimed Property 
Program. Senate Bill 379 is the most comprehensive unclaimed property bill under 
consideration by the Legislature this session. The bill will build upon administrative 
improvements made by the Treasurer and further enhance Connecticut’s unclaimed property 
program. Among other enhancements, the bill would enable the automatic payment of 
unclaimed property valued under $2,500 for sole property owners.  
  
Media planning to attend can RSVP to gabriella.martin@ct.gov, (959) 529-2468. 
  
WHO:           State Treasurer Shawn T. Wooden 

                      Speaker Matt Ritter 

                      Majority Leader Jason Rojas 

                      Legislative Leaders 
  
WHEN:         Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 12:30PM 
  
WHERE:       Hall of Flags, 210 Capitol Avenue, 1st Floor, Hartford, CT 06106 
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